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Mr Harry Galea

Acting General Manager
George Town Council

PO Box 161

GEORGE TOWN TAS 7253

RE: Withdrawal of Development Application

.Dear Harry,

I would like to advise due to a variety of reasons, CMCA will be withdrawing its Development
Application to create a RV Park in the town. Over the past 24 months, we have found it difficult to
achieve our milestones to ensure that we can develop this low-cost park in an appropriate time

frame and budget.

The delay with Council addressing key planning ond costing issues has not helped, in fact we
have had to come back to Council staff several times with amendments and changes to
dccommeodate the bureaucrdtic processes. This has all been dt our cost.

Iwould like to dcknowledge the support our member and your resident Don Mackrill, who has tried
valiantly to pursue this project in the best interests of the George Town business sector and
cemmunity and even he at times became frustrated with the process.

CMCA will continue to support George Town ds d RV Friendly Town but unfortunately at this time
we will look for other options in Tasmdania for an RY park development.

Kind regards

Chief Execw Officer

Campervan & Motorheme Club of Austrafia
02 4978 8788 | PO Box 254 HRMC NSW 2310
www.cmec.net.au




